AND RESEARCH CENTRE
T. Begur, Nelamangala Taluk, Bangalore Rural - 562123  E-mail: ssimstbegur@gmail.com

Ref.No: SSIMS&RC/PRI1/278/2025-26 Date: 16-09-2025

CIRCULAR

This is to inform all concerned that the First Year MBBS classes (2025 Batch)
will commence from Monday, 22nd September 2025.

The hostel will be opened for students from Saturday, 20th September 2025
onwards. Students are instructed to report to the hostel on or after the mentioned date and

ensure timely attendance for the commencement of classes.

All are hereby informed to adhere to the above schedule without fail.
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